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UNCP Rocket Team 
The team got accepted for the 2nd time at the NASA University Student Launch Initiative 2023 – 2024.  
We are very excited for this journey. Go Braves. 
The team had a launch weekend at the Modern Turf farm located near Dalzell, SC on October 7, 2023. 
Below is a link to the gallery from Saturday’s launch.  
 

https://uncpphoto.smugmug.com/Academics/UNCP-Rocket-Club/Dalzell-Launchings/ 
 

   
 
 

Chemistry and Physics Club 
Community Service:  Child Advocacy Center  
The Club met to make tie blankets for the Child Advocacy Center on Tuesday, October 10, 2023. 
The fleece blankets are for children served by Child Advocacy Center of Fayetteville. The Center provides 
therapy and resources for youth ages 1-18.  Each child who receives care, also receives a blanket and 
basket appropriate to their age.  
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Hannah Leviner and Keirahlee Garry carves pumpkins at the Chancellor’s residence. 
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The Club enjoying a Board Game Night Event on October 17. 
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Chemistry and Physics Club Speaker Event  
On October 19, Dr. Kelly L. Bergman, the Education and Outreach Program Specialist at Ames National 
Lab (operated by the Department of Energy), visit our University and Department. The event was 
organized by Dr. Tikaram Neupane, Assistant Professor of Physics.  Dr. Bergman presented a seminar 
during her visit which provided valuable information on DOE career pathways and opportunities, 
guidance on applying for a Science Undergraduate Laboratory Internships (SULI) including application 
tips and meet one-on-one with students and faculty where they can share information on their interests 
to help guide their placement in our SULI and Visiting Faculty Programs (VFP).   

   

Dr. Neupane and the department extends our heartfelt appreciation for your visit to UNCP. The session 
you conducted was incredibly informative, and our students found it highly valuable.  
Thank you, Dr. Bergman and Dr. Neupane.   

Chemistry and Physics Club  

               

 
 
 
few members representing 
the club at the Homecoming 
Parade Viewing Party on 
October 26th. 
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UNCP Trick-or-Treat 
On Tuesday, October 31, the Rocket Team and the Chemistry and Physics Club participated in the 
campus trick-or-treat on the UC Lawn.  The group had a great time handing out candy to all the big and 
small children.  The Rocket Team displayed the colorful 3-D printer pumpkins.  The Club demonstrated 
quick and easy magic tricks.  

                                         
 

 
 

 

  Happy Halloween   
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